
February 2, 1999

Mr. Yo Takagi
Director
Inter-Office Information Services
World Intellectual Property Organization
34, chemin des Colombettes
1211 Geneva 20
SWITZERLAND

Re: WIPO SCIT Circular 2423 – Two-Letter Code  “GC”

Dear Mr. Takagi:

This letter is in response to C.SCIT 2423.  The USPTO has no concerns
regarding the assigning of the two-digit code “GC” as designation for the
Patent Office of the Cooperation Council for the Arab States of the Gulf.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Cheryl E. Kazenske
Intellectual Property Program Manager
Office of Legislative and International Affairs
U.S. Patent and Trademark Office


